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NORTHSTAR TELECOMMUNICATIONS, I NC. 
3692- B Grand Avenue " Mipml Elorida 33133 3oy 441- 9333 

Ms. Paula Isler 
Division of Telecommunications 
PSC, State of Florida 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Dear Ms. Isler, 

This letter is to inform the State of Florida, Pyblic Service Commission that the enclosed amount 
of $66.50 is being submitted to cover our required fees paid in full. We had no revenues for the 
fiscal year ending December 31,1998 and therefore, the amount enclosed represents the 
minimum to be paid of $50, a penalty amount of $12, and an interest amount of $4.50. 

AF;A This is for Northstar Telecommunications, Inc. 
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CAF _I_ I appreciate your time and effort in assisting us 
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